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SPORTS DAY 
21st June at 1pm – 3pm.  The Friends will be doing refreshments and 

selling raffle tickets, if you can help please let the school know. 

We do hope you will be able to join us for Sports Day.  

 

SHERINGHAM BEACH TRIP  

The whole school visited Sheringham Beach on Tuesday 4th June and 

the children produced a lovely piece of stone work.   

 

    

NEW INTAKE 
Transition Days for our Reception intake children are as follows: 

Wednesday 19th June – first visit, with parent     1.30-3.00pm 

Wednesday 3rd July - last visit, on own + lunch 12.00noon-3.00pm    

 

ART EXHIBITION 
The whole school visited the Art Exhibition at Salthouse Church on 

Tuesday 11th June. We had some lovely feedback from people who 

had visited over the weekend. Well done to all our talented children! 
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“We all play our part to achieve excellence in everything”                              “We all play our part to achieve excellence in everything”                              
“As God’s children, we all play our part in making learning irresistible within our Federation communities.” 

 



 

 

OLLY DAY ROADSHOW  

Olly Day visited school to perform his road safety show to Class 2 and Class 3 on Monday 3rd June.  All 

children enjoyed. 

   

 

 

 

MAPLE CLASS  
 

                       

We’ve had a busy start to the second half of the Summer Term in Maple Class! So far we’ve gone on a trip to 

Sheringham Beach, had ice cream Fridays, completed phonics screening checks, had a trip to the art 

exhibition and celebrated Day of Welcome. Well done to everyone in Maple Class who did their phonics 

screening this week, they worked very hard and persisted even when it was a bit tricky – as a reward they’ve 

all had hot chocolate and biscuits! On Tuesday morning, before Maple Class headed to the art exhibition, we 

came across a hedgehog in the school garden. Mrs Keene and I carefully transported the hedgehog to a 

special house (from an old pallet!) that Jessie kindly brought in, sadly it seems our new friend did not like their 

new lodgings and had wandered off elsewhere, when I checked later in the day. Finally, we have had our Day 

of Welcome today where we have joined over 400 other schools to welcome people from all over the world, 

and talking about Refuge Week, which is next week. 

 

 

 



WILLOW CLASS  

 

This week in Willow Class in their Music, the children learnt how to play 'One Man went to Mow' on their 

ukuleles. They had to really concentrate and focus on their coordination but they are making great progress 

and were very focused on their work. 

We have also now finished our Anglo-Saxon village designs in D&T and are aiming to have the actual 3D 

villages completed within the next two weeks. The children have been really creative and persisted with their 

designs.  

In computing we have been looking at desktop publishing since last week and this week the children have 

independently created their own newspaper article template using Google Docs, well done everyone! 

 

ASH CLASS 
 

The year 6’s have been planning their gap year between year 6 and high school.  During 

maths they have located 5 places to visit (of their choice) on different continents.  They 

have looked into the best time to visit each place by looking at the rain and temperature graphs.  Next they 

booked their flights (some choosing first class) this included the duration of the flights, take-off and landing 

times.  They then booked hotels in the locations for a month.  Finally they looked at the top 5 tourist ‘things to 

do.’  They had to calculate the cost for each destination and finally the year.  One of the boys spent £110 000 

for 5 months away.  Destinations included Tasmania, America, Madrid, Rome, Madeira, Tokyo, Turkey, Rio, 

Sydney, Mali, Fiji, Bahamas and most interestingly North Korea, Pyongyang ( the hotels were very cheap but 

looked very good).  The boys have enjoyed their maths lessons after the hard work leading upto SAT’s. 

  

GARDENING  

                                

Gardening club have been busy bees in the garden with helping Mr Platt with laying the wood chip paths. They 

have decorated some bird nester wreaths which will need a refresh soon and hopefully we can decide on 

permanent locations for them. Most recently though we have been decorating seed packets for a seed and 

plant sale that we will hold on Monday 1st July after school. The sale will be on at 3pm for bus and taxi 

children, 3:10pm for all children who don’t attend clubs and then 4:20pm for those who have finished clubs. 

Please can we ask for donations of plants and seeds to sell to raise money for our garden. Thank you! 

 

 


